
NOTICE OF TIME CHANGE 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF OPEN TELEPHONIC MEETING 
BOARD OF LICENSE COMMISSIONERS 

QUEEN ANNE’S COUNTY 
 

AGENDA 
 

TO DISCUSS ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE RELATED ISSUES  
AS IT RELATES TO THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

 
 
Notice is hereby given by the Queen Anne’s County Board of License 
Commissioners that a telephonic meeting will be held on Thursday, March 26, 
2020 at 1:30 p.m. and that while the public will not have the ability to speak 
during the telephonic meeting, they can email questions to the Board’s Clerk 
(cmaxwell@qac.org) by 1:00 p.m. the day before and the Board will endeavor to 
address them during the telephonic meeting—should time permit.  
 
Call in number is 1 443-819-0696 United States, Baltimore (Toll)  
Conference ID: 791 890 410#  
 
 

BOARD OF LICENSE COMMISSIONERS 
       OF QUEEN ANNE’S COUNTY 
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